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Comments: Hi, I'm an outdoorsman who frequently goes to the Long Valley area for recreation. The proposed

mine is worrying to me as a fisherman specifically, the Hot Creek is a very sensitive waterway that will be

impacted by any mining around it. The proposition is very vague and isn't well thought out. While mining must be

done to continue forward progress for humanity, this isn't the place. Gold mining has come leaps and bounds to

the point where we can extract it where pure ore doesn't even exist, our natural wonders should be spared when

we can get it elsewhere. 


